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Research Analysis 

 

HB 3336 modifies the fee assessed for failure to yield causing a fatality or serious bodily injury 

from discretionary fee to a mandatory fee and lowers the fee from $1,000 to $500.  The fee is 

deposited in the Motorcycle Safety and Education Revolving Fund. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3336 reduces the fee for failure to yield from $1,000 to $500 and requires it to be mandatory 

fee rather than discretionary. Based off of prior year actual revenue (see graphic below) from the 

fee being discretionary, the Department of Public Safety (DPS) expects the reduction in fee 

revenue to be ~$186,000.  

 

Making this a mandatory rather than discretionary fee will increase the amount of individuals 

required to pay the fee. This could lessen the estimated revenue loss, however, this number is 

unknown and is therefore unquantifiable. The actual revenue loss could range from $0 to 

$186,000.  

 

The fund to which this revenue is deposited is the DPS Motorcycle Safety and Education 

Program Revolving (240) Fund and is used for the purposes of awarding matched federal grants 

in order to improve motorcycle safety in the state. The revenue is also utilized to fund the 

operations of the Motorcycle Safety and Education Program.    



 

 
 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 

 

 

 

 

 © 2020 Oklahoma House of Representatives, see Copyright Notice at www.okhouse.gov 

 

http://www.okhouse.gov/

